
 

 

Marita Kinsella  
Director of the National Patient Safety Office  
Department of Health 
Block 1, Miesian Plaza 
50 - 58 Lower Baggot Street 
Dublin 

 
 
07 October 2021 
 
 
Ref: TAR_011 
 
 
Dear  
 
HIQA’s targeted assurance review of the governance arrangements of 

gynaecology services at Letterkenny University Hospital 
 
Please find attached for your information, the review report of HIQA’s targeted 
assurance review of the governance arrangements of gynaecology services at 
Letterkenny University Hospital. This report will be published on HIQA’s website 
(www.hiqa.ie), on or after the 14 October 2021.  
 
This review report is not subject to any further review. The contents of the 
attached report should not be published or disseminated by you, or by anyone 
on your behalf, prior to publication. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
__________________ 
SEAN EGAN 
Head of Healthcare Regulation 
 
 
CC:  Claudine Hughes, National Patient Safety Office, Department of Health 
        

http://www.hiqa.ie/



